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Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: GREG and/or SHEILA Griffith <grsgriffith@centurylink.net>
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2022 2:52 PM
To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: PSE Requested Rate increase

[EXTERNAL] 

 
Greetings, I am emailing you about the notice that we received from PSE about our last billing about 
their proposed rate increase request to the UTC. 
 
I see in their stated reasons for the rate request included the following: 
 
"To increase PSE's authorized return on equity from 9.4% to 9.9%." 
 
Could you please explain to me what exactly this means and how it relates to needing to raise their 
rates? 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Greg Griffith 
 


